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September 2022
Dear Parents,
Please allow this letter to inform you that the Varsity girls’ soccer season is upon us. Below you will find a list of practices days. Practices will mostly be held on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:45-5:30pm. Practices start September 19th and finish after the Local Tournament on December 10th. 
September: 19, 20, 22, 26, 27, 29
      
October: 3, 4, 6, 10, 11, 17, 18, 20, 24, 25, 27
November: 3, 7, 8, 11, 21, 22, 28, 29

December: 5, 6, 
Tournaments: To participate in tournaments, students must meet the academic eligibility requirements as outlined in the High School Handbook. Students in Grade 12 must successfully apply to the Secondary Principal two weeks before the selection of the tournament team to be considered eligible for overnight trips. 

· ESC Soccer Tournament, November 13th - 15th at St. Julian’s
· Local Soccer Tournament, December 8th – 10th at St. Julian’s. 

· Gonçalo Ferraz Memorial Soccer Tournament, Saturday, July 1st at CAISL
Players are expected to make all reasonable efforts to be available for all 3 Tournaments. Players who cannot attend a tournament due to extenuating circumstances are expected to communicate with their coach as soon as the conflict is identified.  We share a common goal of instilling a sense of responsibility in our students and, to this end, unexcused tournament may impact playing time, selection for other tournaments or even continued participation on the team.  Please refer to the Secondary Student Handbook for a full description of excused and unexcused absences.
All athletes must have permission forms signed and updated Health Forms on file before they may attend practices.  If your child needs the Late Bus, they must sign up by e-mailing accounts@caislisbon.org directly or via TEAMS with the days the bus is needed and where the student is going. If a student signs up for the Late Bus and then decides they do not need it, they must speak to the Accounts Office personally to withdraw.  Continual “no shows” run the risk of being denied the Late Bus Service.  

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me by calling 96 575 5752 or emailing athletics@caislisbon.org.  
Sincerely,

Gus Ferreira

Athletic Director
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